
May 16, 2025 

Graduate School of Political Science, Waseda University 

 

Changes to the Master’s Degree Program Internal Admissions by Recommendation  

For AY2026 and onward 

 

 

 The Graduate School of Political Science has decided to make the following changes to the 

second screening (interview) of the entrance examination for Master's Degree Program 

“Internal Admissions by Recommendation” (April entry/ September entry) for the 2026 

academic year and onwards. 

 

【Before the change】 

The second screening (interview) will be conducted for those who pass the first 

screening(document screening). 

 

【After the change】 

(1) For those who are expected to graduate from the School of Political Science, Waseda 

University: Basically, they will be exempted from the second screening (interview), the 

interview will be conducted only if the result of the first screening is “Conditionally 

Passed”. 

(2) Other than (1), i.e. for those who are expected to graduate from other faculties: 

The second screening (interview) will be conducted for all the applicants who passed the 

first screening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Admissions Office, Graduate School of Political Science, Waseda University  

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact  

E-mail address: gsps-adimssion@list.waseda.jp 

 

 

 


